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Rosemary Small s. 22 Personal Privacyl
Comments:

Mayor & Council

My husband Jim and | have lived on San Remo Dr. for 35 years. The one train running on the loco spur and
servicing Imperial Oil has about 20 cars and operates at about 10 mph. In the past, the train ran westbound at
around 5 pm and returned eastbound between 8 — 9 pm. This past month, | have been tracking the train’s
westbound and eastbound times as CP has significantly changed when the train runs. The train has been
running westbound anywhere from 6 pm and as late as 8:30 pm. Eastbound, the train has run past midnight
several times and as late as 3:30 am.

The train used to sound the whistle or ring the bell only at the Alderside crossing. Now they blast their horn at
full volume several times but not only at the Alderside crossing but at the pedestrian and vehicular crossing at
San Remo. We cannot understand why the recent train whistle changes. This is very disturbing for all
residents, not only those that live on San Remo, but to those that live on Campbell, loco, Sentinel and
Alderside. It appears that the train engineer takes great delight in waking people up at all hours of the night!
We ask that:

1) Mayor and Council meet with CP and discuss that the train run at reasonable hours as was agreed to in the
past. (5 pm to 9:30 pm)

2) That just like the Murray Street crossing, CP apply Rule 103 and the train whistle not be sounded.

We would appreciate your attention to this matter as soon as possible. Thank you.

Jim & Rosemary Small

If you would like to upload documents or images, please do so here:

Would you like a response?

M Yes

™ No
If you would like a reply via email, please provide If you would like a response by telephone, please
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